GENERAL DIRECTORATE FOR IMPACT ASSESSMENT AND POLLUTION CONTROL

Reg.No.: IO Lo4 /Zm/ﬁ'; 12-20/(&

To:  Ministry of Environment and Water of Bulgaria
Ms. Silviya DIMITROVA, Head of EIA and EA Department,
Preventive Activities Directorate

Ref.: investment project "Waste Oils Recycling Plant” placed in Oltenita Municipality,

Calarasi County, Romania
Dear Ms. Silviya DIMITROVA,

Following our previous correspondence, according to the Convention on Environmental
Impact Assessmeiit in a Transboundary Context (Espoo Convention), please find attached the
revised EIA documentation for the "Waste Oils Recycling Plant, Oltenita Municipality,
Calarasi County” investment project, as well as the response to the letter of the Ministry of
Environment and Water, Bulgaria, ref no. OBOC-49/12.10.2018, and other relevant
locuments, in digital format (on DVD) and both in English and Bulgarian languages.

We mention that the amendments requested by Bulgaria are included in the revised EIA
documentation, as well as in the response to the letter ref no. OBOC-49/12.10.2018, as a
separate document.

We would like to thank you for our fruitful cooperation.

Sincerely Yours,

General Director,

Doripa M U
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12 Libertatii Blvd., Sector 5, Bucharest, Romania




